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Hope School Mourns the death of Bishop Suda Devadhar
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Our God is a true God,
Just ask Him and he will
answer your prayers. 

Cast your cares on the Lord and he
will sustain you; he will never let the
righteous be shaken.

Dear Bishop Devadhar, time has come to say, with great sadness, goodbye... you left us suddenly and
the news was shocking... We tried not to believe that sad news, but the truth was bitter and painful.
Your body left us, but your soul, still flying in our school, in every corner and everywhere you crossed
during your frequent visits to our school. Our children and staff, will always remember that kind Man of
God with his wide smile who used to consider the school in his prayers and visits while visiting the Holy
Land. We are sure that you are now in the presence of the Lord and between safe hands. 
July 18th, will be always a sad day at Hope School, we will make sure to do something special in that day
every year to keep you alive in our hearts and minds. 
We will continue praying for you and for your family. We grab this sad and painful occasion, to send our
dearest condolences to your family, to your wife; Prema, your daughter; Trina, and to your beloved
grandchildren. 
May your soul rest in peace. May God inspires your family and  your loved ones, patience and solace. 
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It was an exciting moment when the results of
the Tawjihi; were revealed; people of all ages
went out to the streets, charming, celebrating,
shouting, and launching fireworks. The Tawjihi,  
(high school government exams) represents a
milestone in the life of Palestinian students. All
the nation are eagerly awaiting the results.
Eight out of nine of Hope School graduates
passed the exams successfully, the ninth failed
in Mathematics. His classmates,  and some of
their families showed solidarity; once the
results were revealed, they visited him at home
and encouraged him to grab the second round
which will be set before the end of August,
2023. All our graduates applied and admitted
to local universities except Amr who seeks to
continue his higher education in Germany.
Congratulations to all our graduates who were
courageous, determined, and self -confident. 

It is the harvest season: congratulation to our Graduates

A trip to Jericho 

By the end of the scholastic year, the school
organized a trip to Jericho, 90 children and 10
staff members enjoyed a full day at "Tiger Land
Resort" where they spent a relieving time
swimming, playing, entertaining, and making
fun. The children were so happy to spend such
funny time with their teachers. Damiana, who
finished grade 11th, said: "it is necessary to
have such fun time before getting back to
school. Next year will be hard year for our
class, many thanks to the school and principal
who organized such trip. 

Remedial Lessons: English & Math. 
In preparation for the new scholastic year,
the school staff organized remedial courses
in English and Math. for students who are
moving to grade 12 and expected to be
graduated next year. These courses are
very important to strengthen the students'
abilities and improve their performances.
Students and the school administration
agreed in labeling next year as the "Year of
Excellence" academically and behaviorally.
Next year 15 senior students will attend
grade 12th. Please pray for them.      


